Route 1, Box 210
Kimberly, ID 83341

May 14, 1980

Dr. Ruthann Knudson
Department of Anthropology
University of Ideho
Moscow, ID 813843

Dear Rythann:

I am enclosing accopy of the letter that Jim Wods wrote to the
Times News regarding the overpublicized amateur digging as was
demonstrated % our local gem and mineral society show. I felt
this was good of Jim to follow-up without mentioning names about
our local collectors vandalizing and destroying our local sites.

I haven't been able as yet to follow-up on the donation of the
published materials for the University of Idaho library. I do
hope it will be possible that I may be able to send in an amended
income tax, but if I have to show receipts for the cost, I have no
way of doing so.

I heard from Marie night before last, and she is planning on
going to Africa - probably in December - in association with
Mary Leakey. ©She is looking forward to being away from home
during the Christmas holidays. I hope that this materializes
for her., As for me, over the holidays I usually go to the
hospital - hopefully not again this year.

I will give you a call soon to get a complete coverage of your
activities. "

Love,

Don Crabtree, D. Sc.
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